
Paper Petition Details  
 
Double Yellow Lines - Cavendish Court 
 
The further extension of the double yellow lines on Coleridge Crescent on Sunday 22nd 
August 2010, has resulted in serious parking issues for all residents of Cavendish Court 
and with knock on effect to residents in Coleridge Crescent. 
 
This petition asks for the extension to be moved back to its previous restriction of 10 
metres. 
 
This petition was received on 11th May 2012. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer - Parking Development on 11th May 2012. 
 
This petition was responded to on 28th May 2012 by the Engineer - Parking 
Development. 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 26 

 

Council Response  

 
Thank you for your petition regarding the shortening of the Double Yellow Lines on 
Coleridge Crescent at its junction with Bath Road. 
 
I have placed your request on our Waiting Restrictions Request List, which is an annual 
review of similar requests for the introduction/amendment of waiting restrictions 
throughout the Borough. We anticipate that this review will be undertaken later in the 
year, where a formal consultation will be carried out before any changes are made. The 
outcome of the scheme will depend on the results of the formal consultation and 
recommendations by Council officers. I am sorry I cannot give you an exact date as to 
when the review will be undertaken as it will depend on the number of requests that we 
receive and the resources we have available. It has however been programmed on our 
priority list for this financial.  
 
I hope this information helps and if you require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
 


